
Hello Board of Supervisors!! 

 

PLEASE take a moment to read MCA's most recent recommendations. Especially the additions 

since your 4/19 meeting.  

IT REALLY MEANS A LOT TO OUR COMMUNITIES that you hear us. MCA speaks for 

many responsible, passionate, well intended locals who care to see our county thrive. 

 

Your jobs are so important right now.  

 

Thank you for taking them seriously and for spending the time it takes to understand the subject 

of cannabis cultivation, so that you may create a successful & functional ordinance for our 

communities.  

 

I'm in FULL support of MCA's most recent recommendations since the 4/19 meeting.  

PLEASE READ THEM IN FULL.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Jessi Alvarado 

 


